Warwick Commission on Historical Cemeteries
Commissioners Meseting
March 29, 2016

The meeting of the Warwick Commission on Historical Cemeteries was called to order by Chair, Pegee
Malcolm at 7:00 pm. Present were commissioners Mark Brown, Maria Pease, Cindy Corkum, Jane Winton,
Calin Parkhurst and Michelle Place and from the Planning Department, Susan Cabeceiras. Dereck Byrne and
Bob Darigan were excused.

Michelle presented a motion to approve the March minutes, Mark seconded this motion that was unanimoudy
approved

Sue explained that the Planning Department is requiring a specific motion to order 4 bar clamps used to repair
cemetery stones. Colin presented a motion to use the Commissions budget to purchase two 12 inch bar clamps,
and 2 36 inch bar clamps. Maria seconded the motion that was unanimously approved by the Commissioners.

Thﬁ spring cleanup of Brayton Cemetery will take place on April 9, 2016, because Pegee will be away on the
l6t X

Coalin has planned cleanups of both WK #112 on Nancy Karen Drive, and WK#43 behind the Showcase Cinema
on Division Road on April 16™.

The Commission will do a presentation on Warwick’s Cemeteries on April 4, 2016, at the Warwick Public
Library. The Commissionerswent over the entire presentation, editing as needed.

Pegee introduction, Commission, my favorite cemeteries/stones, thank yous
Cindy George Sears Greene, head stones and field stones

Michelle Surgeon John Greene, John Wicks, Samuel Gorton

Maria Carvers, unique stones, symbolism, WK #52, WK #26

Cadlin Geocaching and maintaining cemeteries

Mark Finding lost cemeteries

Sue Cemetery adoption, community service

Pegee asked Commissioners to be at the Library by 6:30pm on April 4™.
A motion to adjourn was made by Maria, seconded by Colin and unanimously approved. The meeting
adjourned at 8:50pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Susan Cabeceiras



